
 
George Golding Memorial Trust Scholarship 

Applications are invited for the 2015 George Golding Memorial Trust Scholarship. 

The scholarship is in memory of Dr George Golding, founder and CEO of the General 
Practitioners Association of Geelong (now Barwon Medicare Local), who during his life 
devoted his time and expertise to the education and mentoring of medical students, 
registrars and GPs. 

The purpose of the Dr George Golding Memorial Trust is to promote education in the area of 
medical practice and medical science by recognising academic excellence and providing 
financial assistance through the provision of scholarships, bursaries or prizes to students. 

The Trust also aims to support the development of stronger connections between students, 
general practitioners, specialists and the Deakin University Medical School. 

The recipient of the scholarship will receive the funds early in the year and be required to 
attend an event during the year to present how being awarded the fund has assisted the 
recipient. 

Selection of the scholarship recipient will be based on academic merit and/or reasons of 
equity with a particular focus on students who: 

1. are Australian citizens or permanent residents of Australia and who are studying 
medicine at Deakin University Medical School 

2. have a strong commitment to professional ethics and behaviour and shows promise 
to be a leader in General Practice within the Barwon Medicare Local region; 

3. intend to return to work in General Practice in these regions; and 
4. were educated in these regions. 

 
The selection committee will consist of a Deakin University representative, a Geelong 
general practitioner, a Barwon Medicare Local board member and a George Golding Trust 
Committee member. 

Applications close on February 27th 2015. A written application can be attached as an email. 
To apply you need to obtain and complete the Scholarship coversheet and attach a 
statement of why you think this Scholarship will help you in your medical studies at Deakin, 
allow you to develop an interest in general practice, enhance your community service and 
improve your leadership skills. This statement should be no more than two pages. A two 
page curriculum vitae may also be attached. 

 
For applications or enquires please contact. 

 
 

Helene Gilmore, Barwon Medicare Local 
PO Box 4256  Geelong, Victoria 3220 
Email: helene@barwonml.com.au Ph: 5229 1922 

mailto:helene@gpageelong.com.au

